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Dear Don: 

January 22, 1969 

We have just heard from Bordes that he definitely plans 
to arrive here about March 1st, and to stay through the end of 
April. In anticipation of this I am trying to collect the supply 
of suitable stone to keep him busy on various techniques of im­
plement manufacture while he is here. As you probably know 
southern Arizona is not well blessed with cryptocrystaline rocks 
and it will be necessary for us to import fine naterial from some­
where else. The other day Bill Longacre mentioned that you 
occasionally received material from a commercial supplier in El 
Pasoo Do you think it would be feasible for us to use this 
source and if so, could you supply me with the address and some 
of the details on quantity of material available, etco? 

Ray will be writing to you about the visit we hope to 
arrange for you while Bordes is hereo 

AJJ:hkg 

Best regards to you and Evelyn. 

Sincerely, 

~ 
Arthur J. Jelinek 
Professor of Anthropology 


